City of Caney City
15241 Barron Rd. Caney City, TX 75148
Ofc: (903)489-1844
Fax: (903)489-2576
Email: cityofcaneycity@yahoo.com

The City of Caney City will be holding a Public Hearing on December 12,
2024, at 6:00 p.m. for the City of Caney City 2025 Budget. The Public

Hearing will be held at the Caney City Fire Station located at 15241 Barron
Rd. Caney City, TX. 75148.

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year's budget by
$21,076.13 which is 8.94%, and of that amount $4,457.71 is tax revenue to
be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year.

The proposed budget may be viewed at Caney City Hall and online at
https://cityofcaneycitytx.com/financial-transparency/
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